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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be May 23 at the Centerville Senior Center.  Our dinner  
meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m.

May 9 meeting covers several items

Centerville Lions met on a rainy Monday evening, May 9.  Twelve members and one 
guest attended the  dinner meeting at the Centerville Senior Center. 

President Pam Tidrow conducted the meeting. Secretary Wendy Kornman presented 
the minutes from the April  11 meeting. And treasurer Dennis Stephen gave a short  
treasurer's report.

It  was  announced  the  Lions  Club  will  present  two  scholarships  and  two  perfect 
attendance awards at the Centerville High School Awards Program on June 4.

Items discussed during the meeting were about the Dictionary Program, approval  of 
Lions programs and moving of items at the Mansion House to the garage.  An update  
on the June 17-18 Fish Fry was presented by Lion Stephen.

 Future meetings and events
  June 13 –  Installation of Officers 

June 17 & 18 – Fish Fry;  June 27 –  Family Picnic
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